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Weaverham Parish Council
Environment Committee
Minutes of Meeting held at Weaverham Community Centre on Wednesday 31st October 2018 at 7.15pm
PRESENT:  
Cllrs Edwards (Chairman), M Budden (Vice-Chair), J  Freeman, B Reynolds and  P Wilkinson.
IN ATTENDANCE:
Mrs K Harding, Clerk
	E54.
Public Forum – No members of the public were present



	E55.
Apologies – Cllr Moss (Approved), Cllr Taylor (Approved), Cllr Bland (Approved)              


	E56.
Declarations of interest – None



	E57.
Minutes of meeting held on 3rd October 2018 were approved and signed.  



	E58.       Arrangements were reviewed for bonfire event on Saturday 3rd November 2018 @ 6pm/Fireworks 

               6.30pm and the following agreed:
              E58.1  Cllrs Freeman, Edwards and Wilkinson would meet at 1.30pm to set out the barriers etc.

              E58.2  Cllrs Freeman, Wilkinson, Edwards and Reynolds would meet at 5.30pm on Lakehouse Field

                          before the event started at 6pm.  Cllr Budden to advise, via email, whether she can attend.
              E58.3  Cllr P Wilkinson would be the main point of contact.

              E58.4  It was noted that on checking the equipment that 3 batteries and 3 pairs of industrial gloves

                          needed to be purchased.

	E59.
It was noted that the tree survey would be carried out w/c 5th November 2018.

	E60.      It was agreed that the Christmas Light Switch-On event would start at 4pm in the Community Centre

              and refreshments would be provided.  Lights would be switched on at 4.30pm.  Schools to be
              contacted  to see if their choirs would like to sing at the event.  A notice would be put in the
              Northwich Guardian and on the noticeboards.

	E61.     Date of next meeting – Wednesday 5th December 2018 after Extra-Ordinary meeting, which starts at

             7.15pm.

	Resolved to exclude the Public under the Local Government Act 1972 Section 12A PART 19(i)

Part B
Confidential item

E62.
Part B minutes of meeting held on 5th September 2018 were approved and signed.


